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COVID update …  
    Your Board of Directors and League Leads would like to thank everyone for your cooperation and support in following our BCC Covid Protocols. 
Our cautious approach, designed to ensure the safety of our members, has meant that we have made it through almost our entire season without a 
club outbreak necessitating a closure. Many clubs have not been so lucky. We want to keep it that way. As many protocols are now being phased 
out your BOD has decided to continue with some safety measures. This not only affects the last few weeks of our curling season but upcoming 
events past our closure date and our position on rentals that are no longer suspended. 
    Still required is passive self screening and the wearing of masks in the lounge when not drinking or eating. We will no longer require you to sign 
in. The use of hand sanitizer and social distancing is still encouraged. Cleaning and disinfection of tables and chairs we believe is a good practice to 
continue. The disinfection of curling rocks is no longer required, but we encourage those who borrow equipment to wipe them down for your own 
safety. For the time being we have chosen to continue with our double vaccination requirements for everyone 12 and over and will now allow 
children under 5 into the building. We look forward to a full house at our traditional year end Brunch and Blade! 
    This ‘Between the Sheets’ is loaded with dates regarding curling and fundraising events. While you can mark your calendars … our website 
calendar of events has been updated! ANY questions - please email us at info@beavertoncurlingclub.com 

      BETWEEN THE  SHEETS

BRUNCH & BLADE
SUN APRIL 3RD - 10 am - 2 pm 
The entire community is invited for a free 

skate on our curling ice and a hot dog lunch! 
Donations to cover food costs are greatly 

appreciated. 

Bring your kids, grandkids, 
neighbours and friends for a 

fun close to our season! 

All Members Year End FUNSpiel - Sat 26th March 2022 
SIGN UP BY MAR 18TH 

participation EXTENDED TO SOCIAL MEMBERS & ADULT FAMILY MEMBERS  
We currently have 44 participants and want to fill up! The Bonspiel Committee has decided to open up participation to 

our social members and to adult (18+) partners or family of members who have some curling experience. We have 
had inquiries on both fronts and want to be inclusive with our BCC family. Of course all Social Members are welcome 
to join us for lunch and the festivities! Price remains 20$ for Lasagna lunch and Ceasar Salad and you can sign up 

and pay at the bar. Get your name on the list!!!! 

EMAIL JEFF EATOCK; eatockj@hotmail.com 

mailto:info@beavertoncurlingclub.com
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OUR EMAIL DISTRIBUTION LIST includes;  
All paid registered members both curlers and social members, All Learn to Curl ‘Want to Try First’ folks, Some members who did not return but want to stay in touch, 

Some interested folks who could not join this year - but may next, AND
Some of our Sponsors and Advertisers who want to hear what we are up to! 

IF there is anyone you know who may be interested in receiving Newsletters and Event News from the BCC, please have them email info@beavertoncurlingclub.com 
and request to be added to our distribution list. SOME communications are for MEMBERS ONLY. 

Similarly, if you wish to be removed from our list please let us know. 

CLUB 50/50 DRAW DATES 
Nov 25th 2021- Gary Lambert 
Dec 23rd 2021- Steve Kuehl
Jan 20th 2022 - Tracy Evans

Feb 24th 2022 - Judy Jackson 
Mar 22nd - Your last chance to 
win for our 21/22 season!!!!!! 

loonie auction and dinner 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR & 

SET ASIDE YOUR AUCTION DONATIONS! 

Saturday May 28th 
BCC Curling Rink Floor 

Buffet Roast Beef Meal provided by Albatross
Cocktails 5pm (cash bar), Dinner 6pm, Auction 7:30pm

$25 
It is a super fun evening - Tickets will be 

AVAILABLE for SALE before our season closes 
-  They will go quickly! 

WATCHING THE BRIER?  
Hope you are watching our Olympic Bronze 

Medalists as they compete this week at the Brier … 

SEMI FINALS - SUN MAR 13 - 1 PM 
FINALS - SUN MAR 13 - 8 PM 

get ready for bbq season! 
Buy great products and help BCC. We all win. 

Great meat and seafood at a retail price and the 
BCC earns a commission (~ 20%). Some of you 
may be familiar with the Macgregors Meat and 

Seafood Fundraising Program. The BCC ran this 
twice in 2021 and it is back by popular demand. 
Order forms outlining the products available, 
piece count, box weight and pricing - along 

with instructions on who to order from, how to 
order and pay - will be available March 26th. 

Delivery just in time for BBQ season!
In the meantime … clear your freezers and 

mark these dates; 

TUES MAY 3RD - Order form and $ in to 
your assigned ‘Seller Captain’ 
THURS MAY 12TH - PICK UP ORDER from 
your ‘Seller Captain’s’ vehicle in BCC parking 
lot (~4:30 pm TBC) 

OUR very own 

Ron & Jay !
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